
 
Sponsored by:   

Genesee County STOP-DWI & Youth Bureau 
 

This application is for students or school personnel of Genesee County to receive a 
Prom After-Party Certificate and a $100 voucher for a substance-free party at their 
schools or alternative location, ie: bowling alley. 
 
Criteria: 

• Alternative Location: voucher may be used at a local restaurant or business for 
food and festivities.  

• School party: voucher can be used for food or DJ.  
• Party must be chaperoned by adults/parents. 

 
All applications will be reviewed by a panel consisting of Countywide SADD and STOP-
DWI Advisory Board members.  Awards will be announced on April 12, 2013.  All 
applications are due by April 1st, 2013.   There will only be one award per school 
district/prom.  We are encouraging the youth and parents of our community to 
provide safe and structured after-prom activities. 
 
Name of applicant _________________________________________________________________ 

Please check one:  _____ student   _____ parent   _____ faculty  

School District ______________________________ 

Address  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________________________ Zip _____________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian (if student applicant) ________________________________________ 

Phone _______________________________________ Alt. Phone ______________________ 

Additional person to support this application: 

Name ________________________________________ Phone __________________________ 

 

Date of Prom _____________________ 

Location of After-Prom Party __________________ Time ___________________________ 

Activities planned: 
(please attach additional sheet if necessary) 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How many chaperones will be at the party?  ____________ 
 

 
 
 
Submit all Applications to:    

Genesee County Youth Bureau 
Attn:  Jocelyn Sikorski 

2 Bank Street . 
Batavia, NY 14020 

344-3960 
Fax:  345-3063 

Email: youthbureau@co.genesee.ny.us  
Due Date: Friday, April 1st 


